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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 38– 14
th

 July, 2017 

 

This week we have been entertained by our clarinet, violin, cornet players and our school choir during a music afternoon. What 

talent we have! 

Next week, some of our musicians and the choir will be performing at the Symphony Hall – what an experience. 

 

End of Year Reports 

These will be sent out with your children on Tuesday 18
th

 July.  The staff  have taken considerable time preparing them to celebrate 

the children’s achievements and also suggest ways of improving learning – we hope you enjoy reading them and celebrating with 

your child. 

There will be a response sheet for pupil and parent comments.  Please do take the time to complete it and return to school. 

 

Going Forth Mass 

On Friday we celebrated mass, remembering the children who received the sacraments this year.  After the mass, the children were 

presented with their certificates – memories of their special day and reminders of the call to develop their faith. 

 

Leavers Mass 

On Friday 21
st
 July, we will hold our final school mass of the academic year in the school hall at 9.05 am. 

The mass will be one of celebration for our Year 6 pupils, staff leaving and also Father Philip, who will be leading our school mass 

for the last time, before returning to his parish of Holy Family. 

If you can, please do join us. 

 

Y6 Leavers Assembly – Thursday 20
th

 July – 2.30 pm in the school hall. 

Nursery Graduation – Wednesday 19
th

 July – 9.30 am in the school hall. 

 

 

Sports Day – Monday 17
th

 July, 2017 – weather permitting 

Please put the date in your diary 

9.15 – 10.15 – EYFS – Nursery and Reception - Reception playground 

10.45 – 12 – KS1 – Year One and Two – Main playground 

1.45 – 3 pm – KS2 – Y3, 4, 5 and 6 – Main playground 

This will be followed by the award of the House Cup.   

 

100% Attendance 

For those children who have achieved the terrific fact of attendance every day at school, we intend to reward them by a trip to the 

cinema to see Despicable Me 3 followed by a ‘Happy Meal’. 

Final attendance figures will be taken today and qualifying children informed prior to the Monday celebration. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Rida Rahman, Tevell Brissett 

Purple Badges: Mohammed Ikhlaq, Newaz Miah, Nikola Grycz, Matthew Brett 

Yellow Badges: Troy Cumiskey, Julia Jarosz, Ionel Stan, Niall Nestor, Cristiano Da Rocha, Giorgio Fiorletta 

Light Blue Badges: Darius Stan, Teodora Boros, Laraib Naveed, Nicardo Farquharson, Karisun Pirapaharan 

Pink Badges: Hamzah Sharifi, Denusun Pirapharan, Saadie Hussain, Lily Mae Astley, Andra-Alice Marolicaru 

Dark Blue Badges: Kiera Doyle, Tillie-Mae Taylor, Sheon Carty, Daniel Adeoye 

White Badges: Joel Robinson, Jeremiah Hewitt 

Red Badges:Lucas Buckley, Harafa Faghiri, Maja Grycz  
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Riley Green, Amaya Hami, Mayla Hami 

Reception AP Riley Gosling, Olivia Lillie-Ratcliffe, Finley Lake 

Reception KP Whole class 

Year 1T Mikaeel Afridi, Denusun Pirapaharan 

Year 1R Orlando Pennant, Nikola Grzonka 

Year 2M Omer Ali 

Year 2R Whole class 

Year 3H Nicole-Larisa Angheluta 

Year 3M Luke Cave, Jay Parfitt 

Year 4B Whole class 

Year 4D Whole class 

Year 5D Peter McCreadie 

Year 6T Jahfari Morgan, Kien Astley 

SPORTS AWARD Archie Davies 

MUSIC AWARD The Performers at the Music Afternoon 

WISE OWL AWARD Andrius Fernandez 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 3
rd

 – 7
th

 July, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 

School will close for the summer holidays on Tuesday 25
th

 July at 2pm. 

The children will return to school on Wednesday 6
th

 September, 2017 at 8.55 am. (Monday 4
th

 and Tuesday 5
th

 September, 

2017 will be Teacher Training Days). 

 

Prayers 

Please keep in your prayers Mrs Matthews’s and family as they mourn the death of her brother last week. 

Please also continue to pray for Mrs James’s husband who is seriously ill. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 83.1% 

Reception KP 99% 

Year 1R 96.7% 

Year 1T 94.7% 

Year 2M 93.1% 

Year 2R 99.3% 

Year 3H 99.3% 

Year 3M 93.1% 

Year 4B 98.5% 

Year 4D 98.2% 

Year 5D 95.2% 

Year 6T 97.4% 


